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Pillman Family in

	 Ecuador
How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him who brings good news. Is. 52:7

Dear friends and family,
Greetings to each of you in the name of our Lord Jesus 
Christ! We are so thankful that we share an insoluble 
bond with each of you, though we live very distant and 
don’t often get to visit together.

We enjoyed our time in the U.S. over Christmas and 
New Years. It was precious to spend time with our 
families during that season and we came home ready 
to begin our work again with renewed energy and 
passion. We have been doing a lot of hosting of visitors 
since we returned home.

Our first visitors were Justo’s sister, Jessica, along with 
her husband, Stefan, and family. Stefan owns an audio/
visual company in the U.S. and he helped the Paz de 
Dios church with their sound system. Justo spent a 
lot of time helping/translating and learned a lot about 
sound systems in the process. 

After they left, Jon Nelson, head of Journey Missions, 
brought down a team, mostly from Beulah, ND. They 
worked hard and were such a blessing to us and the 
church. They painted several walls in our home, giving 
us a much needed facelift in the décor. Then the team 
built an impressive playset for the church. It was a lot 
of work and many people from the church also helped. 

Justo was busy every weekend in the month of Febru-
ary. This last Saturday, he helped take a large group 

Praises
• Praise for the relaxing and spe-
cial time in the U.S. with family.
• Praise for the good health we are 
now having after recovering from 
the trip.
• Praise for the great times we’ve 
had with the past two groups that 
have visited us.
Prayer Requests
• Pray that God would continue 
to fill us with His wisdom as we 
respond to many questions and 
needs.
• Pray for the upcoming AFBLS 
team with Kevin Olson, that many 
children would come to know the 
Lord through their ministry.
• Pray that the Lord would contin-
ue to open the hearts of the young 
men Justo is discipling.

Contact Information
pillmanfamily@gmail.com

http://pillmanfamily.org
612-208-2081

 
Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pillman
AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd.
Minneapolis, MN 55441

of young people on a hike to seven waterfalls. We are 
looking forward to the arrival of one more group led 

by 
Kevin 
Olson 
in early 
April 
to work 
with 
the bi-
lingual 
school. 
We 

praise the 
Lord for these continued opportunities to serve Him. 
May the Lord bless each of you wherever the Lord has 
you.
Love,

Justo, Tricia, & family

Working on the new playset for the church

March – April 2016

Hiking with the youth


